BANG & OLUFSEN A/S ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 15.14
8 APRIL 2016

Major shareholder announcement

Pursuant to Section 29 of the Danish Securities Trading Act, Bang & Olufsen
a/s hereby announces that it has received the attached announcement from
Delta Lloyd N.V. Following the completion of the transaction Delta Lloyd N.V.
and its group companies has disposed all of its shares in Bang & Olufsen af/s.

For further information, please contact:

Claus Hgjmark Jensen, tel: +45 9684 1251



